
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Connie Shade' <CShade@lscog.org>

Date: 6/6/2013 2:10:52 PM
Subject: RE: NGA Revisions

The additional NSIP funds will be added to the new NGA.

From: Connie Shade [mailto:CShade@lscog.org]
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 11:20 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Frances Owens; Mary Beth Fields
Subject: NGA Revisions

Hi Tony,
We are presenting a budget amendment to our board of directors next week as our final revision for the year. Do you 
know at this point if there will be an amended NGA issued before June 30th to include additional NSIP? We would like 
to make this a part of our final amendment if possible and if the NGA is amended we will need to amend contracts
with the providers before June 30th.
Thanks for your help.
Connie

Connie H. Shade
Executive Director
Lower Savannah Council of Governments
P. O. Box 850
Aiken, S. C. 29802
Phone: 803 649-7981
Fax: 803 649-2248
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